
Accepted Manuscript

Cognitive-Behavioral Family Treatment for Suicide Attempt Prevention: A
Randomized Controlled Trial

Joan Rosenbaum Asarnow, PhD, Jennifer L. Hughes, PhD, Kalina N. Babeva, PhD,
Catherine A. Sugar, PhD

PII: S0890-8567(17)30154-5

DOI: 10.1016/j.jaac.2017.03.015

Reference: JAAC 1739

To appear in: Journal of the American Academy of Child & Adolescent
Psychiatry

Received Date: 17 November 2016

Revised Date: 14 March 2017

Accepted Date: 27 March 2017

Please cite this article as: Asarnow JR, Hughes JL, Babeva KN, Sugar CA, Cognitive-Behavioral Family
Treatment for Suicide Attempt Prevention: A Randomized Controlled Trial, Journal of the American
Academy of Child & Adolescent Psychiatry (2017), doi: 10.1016/j.jaac.2017.03.015.

This is a PDF file of an unedited manuscript that has been accepted for publication. As a service to
our customers we are providing this early version of the manuscript. The manuscript will undergo
copyediting, typesetting, and review of the resulting proof before it is published in its final form. Please
note that during the production process errors may be discovered which could affect the content, and all
legal disclaimers that apply to the journal pertain.

http://dx.doi.org/10.1016/j.jaac.2017.03.015


M
ANUSCRIP

T

 

ACCEPTE
D

ACCEPTED MANUSCRIPT

Cognitive-Behavioral Family Treatment for Suicide Attempt Prevention: A Randomized 

Controlled Trial 

RH: SAFETY Program for Suicide Attempts 

Joan Rosenbaum Asarnow, PhD, Jennifer L. Hughes, PhD, Kalina N. Babeva, PhD, Catherine A. 

Sugar, PhD 

Clinical guidance is available at the end of this article. 
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